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Expressions of Interest to host 2013 Oceania International 
Speedway Sidecar Championship  

With the FIM World 1000cc Sidecar Track Championship no longer an FIM 
Championship, the Motorcycling Australia Speedway Commission will run the 
2013 Oceania International Speedway Sidecar Championship in Australia on 
23 November 2013.  

The Championship will be conducted with the permission of the FIM Oceania 
Chairman Mr Darryl Hiddle.  

Motorcycling Australia has already received interest from riders in the United 
Kingdom and the United States, and is now calling for expressions of interest 
from parties to host the Championship. 

Expressions of interest should be forwarded to: 

Motorcycling Australia 
PO Box 134  
South Melbourne, VIC 3205 

eventsadmin@ma.org.au 

 

For enquiries about the event please contact: 

Ivan Golding 
Ph: (08) 8382 8686 
Mob: 0417 138 378 

ivangold@sa.chariot.net.au 

 

-Ends-  
 

For further information please contact: 
 
Megan Hannan 

Communications Officer 
Motorcycling Australia 
Tel: (03) 9684 0511 
www.ma.org.au  
 ___________________________________ 
Location: 147 Montague Street, South Melbourne, Victoria 
Postal: PO Box 134, South Melbourne, Victoria, 3205 
Mob: 0438 859 825     Fax: (03) 9684 0555 
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